
Sturbridge Recreation Meeting Minutes Monday April 7, 2008 

 
In Attendance  Mike Curtain , Mike Moran ,  Al Jones,  Tom Kane and Lynne Girouard 

 

Absent  Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Minutes from January 7, 2008 approved 
 

Treasurer’s Report Lynne 

 

Lynne will be attending the SHPP Meeting at OSV 

 

Walker Pond field use we need to speak to Legal council on the liability issues  they are fine with us 

using the recreation field if needed   

 

Waiting on Westville Recreation Area - Spring use for Little League / TRY Soccer 

 

Kids Don’t Float will be placing a board at the Recreation Area 

 

CME will be proposing a design for Shepard Parcel and Town Barn configuration 

 

Meeting request for Cedar Lake Recreation Area  residents voicing their concerns 

 

Next years CPC funds request Turner’s Field for irrigation  

Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm 

 

 

Next Meeting Monday, May 5, 2008 6:00pm 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


